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April 25,2014

To; TTC Board

Subject: Extension of Redlea Avenuc / TTC Bus Garage on McNicoll AVenue

Please note that you have a report on the progress of the Bus Garage on McNicoll Avenue. What
you have not been told is that Fam only in favour of it il the traflic congestion which exists at
MceNicoll Avenue and Kennedy Road is remedied.

Part of that remedy is to extend Redlea Avenue from Siceles Avenue to Finch Avenue. This road
has been on the books lor over 30 years. It is needed now and the TTC should nudge the City to
complete this road in order for the bus garage to work better, otherwise the new start up
abjection 1o the project by local residents will gain more strength with the lack of dealing with
this congestion.

Yours truly.
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